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Jennifer Munson <jmy@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: 977 Brighton Ave 
1 message

Barbara Barhydt <bab@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Sep 19, 2017 at 4:12 PM
To: "Kelly, Desiree" <dmk@portlandmaine.gov>, "Munson, Jennifer" <jmy@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Desiree and Jen:

Please close this one out and let me know if there are any fees to be returned.    Jen, please save this e-mail as a pdf and
put it in the g:drive with the application.

Thank you. 

Barbara

Barbara Barhydt 
Development Review Services Manager 
Planning Division 
389 Congress Street  4th Floor 
Portland, ME 04101 
(207) 874-8699 
Fax: (207) 756-8256 
bab@portlandmaine.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Greg Payne <gpayne@avestahousing.org> 
Date: Tue, Sep 19, 2017 at 2:49 PM 
Subject: RE: 977 Brighton Ave 
To: "bab@portlandmaine.gov" <bab@portlandmaine.gov> 

Hi Barbara:

 

Yes, please accept this email as verifica�on from Avesta that we want to withdraw that 2016 applica�on.

 

Let me know if you need anything more, and thanks!

 

-Greg

 

 

Greg Payne 
Development Officer 
Avesta Housing

307 Cumberland Ave. | Portland, ME 04101 
207-553-7780 x3341 office

https://maps.google.com/?q=389+Congress+Street%C2%A0+4th+Floor+Portland,+ME+04101&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=389+Congress+Street%C2%A0+4th+Floor+Portland,+ME+04101&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(207)%20874-8699
tel:(207)%20756-8256
mailto:bab@portlandmaine.gov
mailto:gpayne@avestahousing.org
https://maps.google.com/?q=977+Brighton+Ave&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:bab@portlandmaine.gov
mailto:bab@portlandmaine.gov
https://maps.google.com/?q=307+Cumberland+Ave.+%7C%0D+Portland,+ME+04101&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=307+Cumberland+Ave.+%7C%0D+Portland,+ME+04101&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=307+Cumberland+Ave.+%7C%0D+Portland,+ME+04101&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(207)%20553-7780


10/3/2017 City of Portland Mail - Fwd: 977 Brighton Ave

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=55428f71ca&jsver=EaIL6uzdl9M.en.&view=pt&q=977%20brighton&qs=true&search=query&th=15e9bc5f90c… 2/2

 

 

From: Barbara Barhydt [mailto:bab@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 12:26 PM 
To: Dana Totman 
Subject: 977 Brighton Ave

 

Hello Dana: 

 

Seth Parker on behalf of Avesta Housing submitted a zoning map amendment application for 977 Brighton Avenue in
2016.  It was put on hold due to the larger effort to update the Affordable Housing provisions.  II would like to close this
out of our computer system, so I am looking for an e-mail from you to state that you want to withdraw the application.  

 

If you have questions, please let me know.  

 

Thank you

 

Barbara

 

 

Barbara Barhydt 
Development Review Services Manager 
Planning Division 
389 Congress Street  4th Floor 
Portland, ME 04101 
(207) 874-8699 
Fax: (207) 756-8256 
bab@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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